
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 11:24 AM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Interim Vice Provost of Academic Affairs 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to share that Kelly Campbell, professor of psychology, has been named interim 
vice provost of Academic Affairs. She will begin her new position on Aug. 17 and will also serve 
as the co-chief diversity officer on the President’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion board. 

Among her responsibilities, she will oversee the Offices of Academic Programs, Academic 
Research, Academic Success and Undergraduate Advising, Community Engagement, Graduate 
Studies and the university’s libraries. She will also work closely with Tom Long, assistant dean of 
the College of Social and Behavioral Sciences, who has been appointed to oversee assessment 
for the division and serve on the university’s Assessment Capability Collaborative on an interim 
basis. 

Dr. Campbell, recipient of the university’s 2020-21 Golden Apple Award and several other 
honors, brings a wealth of experience to the position. She has served as associate director of 
the College of Social and Behavioral Sciences’ Institute for Child Development and Family 
Relations since 2011, director of the Honors Program in the Department of Psychology since 
2013 and advisor for the Psi Chi International Honor Society since 2016.  

A nationally recognized relationships expert, she has given dozens of presentations, supervised 
more than 40 theses, presented at nearly 120 conferences, published approximately 25 peer-
reviewed journal articles and served five years as a radio show host for “Let’s Talk 
Relationships” on Coyote Radio. She received her Ph.D. in child and family development, with a 
specialty in interpersonal relations, from the University of Georgia.  

Please join me in congratulating Dr. Campbell on her new position. I’m confident she will be an 
asset to the Academic Affairs team and our partners during this transitory period. I would also like 
to extend my thanks to Deputy Provost Clare Weber for her service these last five years and wish 
her well in her new pursuit of special projects. 
Sincerely, 
Rafik 

 
A. Rafik Mohamed, Ph.D.  
Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
 


